A COMMUNITY FOUNDED ON LOVE, HOPE AND TRUST



ST MARK'S CHURCH OF ENGLAND ACADEMY

Acacia Road, Mitcham, CR4 1SF

T. 020 8648 6627 **F.** 020 8640 8305 **E.** school@stmarksacademy.org.uk

www.stmarksacademy.com

08 January 2018

Dear Parent/Carer.

Re: Extended Leadership Meeting

I hope you enjoyed a peaceful and restful Christmas break and are now looking forward to another exciting year ahead.

The Academy is fully committed to working closely with parents and carers as you are the key stakeholders in your child's education. It is vital that you always feel fully engaged with us here at St. Mark's. If we are able to strive and collaborate together for a common goal, we will be far more likely to succeed and enable every young person to aspire to greatness. As you know, we had a busy and successful Autumn Term which included a visit from Ofsted.

I would like to invite you to an extended leadership meeting to be held at the Academy on **Tuesday 23 January 2018.** This will be an opportunity to work directly with myself, the teachers, students and Governors of the Academy to reflect on the feedback from Ofsted and review our key priorities to enable us to plan our actions for the year ahead. The meeting will be in the Main School Hall **3.15pm - 4.30pm.**

If you are able to join us for the meeting, please could you inform the main office by calling or emailing on school@stmarksacademy.org.uk by Monday 22 January 2018.

If you would like any further information in the meantime, please do feel free to contact Lucy Brown one of the Vice Principals at <u>LBrown@stmarksacademy.org.uk</u> who will be able to answer any of your questions.

I look forward to working with you soon.

Yours faithfully,

Lisa Peterkin **Principal**

Principal Lisa Peterkin





